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Project Notification - Investigation work on Pacific
Highway, between Turramurra and Wahroonga

The NSW Government is investigating potential Pacific Highway upgrades as part of
its $300 million Urban Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion
and improve travel times on Sydney's busiest corridors.

Roads and Maritime Services will carry out utilities survey and geotechnical investigation work, to assist
potential upgrade planning and development.

Investigation work will take place at:

o Pacific Highway between Ray Street and Ku-Ring-Gai Avenue, Turramurra

o Pacific Highway at Finlay Road, Warrawee/Turramurra

¢ Pacific Highway and Fox Valley Road, Wahroonga/ Warrawee

¢ Pacific Highway at Coonanbarra Road and Redleaf Avenue, Wahroonga.

Proposed work includes locating under and above ground utilities, geotechnical test pits, pavement cores
and deep boreholes. We have included a map to show the locations of the work.

Our work schedule

Work is expected to commence Wednesday, 7 March, 2018 and will take approximately 14 weeks to
complete, weather permitting. We anticipate completing works by Wednesday, 13 June, 2018.

Our day time work hours will be between 7am and 6pm, from Monday to Friday. There may be some
works on Saturdays, between 7.00am and 1.00pm, if required. We will not be working on public holidays.

At times we will need to work at night for up to two night shifts per week at any of the above intersections.
Our night work hours will be between 8.00pm and 5am, from Sunday to Thursday.

How will the work affect you?
We will do everything we can to minimise the impact of the work, including working at different locations
along the road. Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact,

including completing the noisier activities, like saw-cutting concrete, jack-hammering and breaking up
concrete, by midnight.

Next Steps

We will keep you informed on the project’s progress. You can also view project information and updates on
our website.

rms.nsw.gov.au



Traffic changes

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. Lane
closures may be required, which may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and
traffic controllers’ directions.

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW
App.

Contact

If you have feedback or concerns about the proposed work schedule, or would like to know more about this
project, please contact Roads and Maritime on 1800 572 004 or pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au. For more
information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.

Investigation work for Pacific Highway between Turramurra and Wahroonga

- a3 ¥ i g e - 3 o7 ‘ o~
. B L3 - o L : i | [ , " 4 ) a

4§ SS~REDLEAFAVENUE 1"

OONANEARRA /%
ROAD "

“WAHROONGA" *

- i)

S \ ‘ 5
AWARRAWEE - ¢ -

.jl! !"f "' P $
\.",TURRAMURRA

.

S

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 572 004

rms.nsw.gov.au




